
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 4:55:09 PM

_______________________
Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 6:08 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Roger Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Considering our rate are presently AT Unprecedented All Time Highs and the fact that Hydro-One has
increased their dividends already this year, I don't agree with allowing them increasing the rates and
further lining the pockets of their share holders and pensioners.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Roger Young

-- Attachment --
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